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Insight

THANK YOU, MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW  YEAR!

WTC People, we’ve had so much fun doing all sorts
of activities with you throughout 2024 and as
always, we are grateful for your participation.

From blood donations, coffee courses, talk shows,
workshops, community gatherings, photography
competition, 17an, make-up class, trainings,
bazaars and Kids Play - you’re the reason why it all
happened. 

We truly hope you enjoy your life at WTC and feel
at home with everything that goes on here.

For sure if you have any feedback and suggestions
on what you would like to experience next year,
feel free to email us or text to 0811-1254-737. The
same goes to any company or organization, we are
open for collaboration so do get in touch!

Last but not least, thank you for making 2024 so
memorable, and wishing you a safe and happy
holiday. See you next year!

Yours truly,

the community editor

WHAT'S
       NEW?
INSIGHT will be back next year with a new look and
frequency!

For a chance to be featured, send us your company’s
news and updates to events@jakland.co.id. 
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